
PRODUCT NOTICE March 29, 2023

NON-BRANDED, PLAIN WHITE ENVELOPS
This product notice is to inform you that due to a temporary supplier shortage, customers may receive repair kits in non-branded, 
plain white envelopes  

Please be advised that due to a temporary supplier shortage, customers may receive repair kits in non-branded, plain white envelopes 
throughout the month of March and April, 2023. If you have any concerns regarding if you are receiving authentic Kimray repair kit 
parts, please see your local Kimray store or authorized distributor.     
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